
October 2, 2020  
 
 
 
Dear Cook County Commissioners, 
 
 
Cook DFCS works in conjunction with Cook Called To Care.  Cook Called To Care is a 
501C-3 entity that serves Cook County.  They are in need of space to store the 
donations that they use to help DFCS and the community fill needs.  They provide our 
foster children with journey bags, clothes, beds, etc.  Their current storage space will no 
longer be available in the near future.  Cook DFCS has a storage building behind the 
office that we would like to allow them to use for their Called To Care ministry.  This 
would benefit DFCS by having them close by for delivery and providing needs to DFCS 
customers.  It would benefit Called to Care by having a large storage space to utilize 
without having to spend their donated money on renting or buying a location.    
 
However, to ensure their property, they will need something to provide to their insurance 
company (either a letter of permission to occupy the space whether DFCS maintains 
lease on the building or a sublease).  If the County Commissioners would grant this to 
Called to Care it would be greatly appreciated.   
 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Sky Robinson at 229-412-1306 or 
Kristy Horton at 229-319-4964.   
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter.  
 
Sky Robinson 
Cook DFCS Director 
 


